
 PERSONNEL COMMITTEE  
6.10 P.M.  28TH JUNE 2018 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
Members of the Committee had been advised that the intended business would need to be 
deferred to a future meeting.  The meeting was therefore abandoned at 6.25 pm (15 minutes from 
the time that the meeting had been scheduled to take place) in accordance with Part 4, Section 4, 
paragraph 1.8 of the Council’s Constitution relating to the Quorum of meetings. 
 
 
The meeting has been re-scheduled to take place on Thursday 19th July at 6.10pm. 

 

 
 

Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact 
Stephen Metcalfe, Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582073, or e-mail 

sjmetcalfe@lancaster.gov.uk 
 

 

 


